
March 14 2025 RASC General Meeting Minutes

Dan called the meeting to order at 7pm.

There were 17 members and no guests present.

Gabriel read the Secretary's report, Rick read the Treasurer's report and both 
were passed.

Repeater
Dan noted some fading on the repeater, other than that no issues noted.

Announcements
No move to the new PUD building yet, but it is still tentative.

The first planning meeting for Field Day was held, and the club is planning on
around the clock operations for this year's Field Day.

John K7LVJ will be holding a POTA field demonstration on Wednesday the 19th
at Bayview State Park.

It was reported that attendance for the Mike and Key swapmeet was up this 
year. The Stanwood-Camano swapmeet will be held in May.

SARECC will be holding another series of classes helping new hams get on 
the air in May.

There will be a joint fox hunt with SCARC on May 24th. 

Program
Michael Sterba gave a presentation on news from the ARRL in Newington.

Dan closed the meeting at 8pm.



Submitted by,
Gabriel Donley WN7JT


